July 6, 2022

RECEIVE

JUL 1 2 2022

Municipalite De Clare 1185 Route 1 PO Box 458 Little Brook, NS B0W 1Z0

Dear Municipalite De Clare,

RE: Tee Box Sponsorship

The Digby and Area Health Service Charitable Foundation would like to thank you for your generous support of the 7th Annual Richard Ellis Memorial Golf Tournament.

Generous supporters such as you are valuable partners with the Foundation in maintaining present and future health services within the Digby area. This year's tournament successfully raised \$17,000 and proceeds from this year's tournament will be directed at the purchase of a new Patient Lift and a new Low Rise Pro-curity Bed for the Digby General Hospital.

Please find enclosed your receipt. We look forward to your support at next year's event. A tax receipt will follow in early 2023 for your monetary donation of \$625.00

Sincerely on behalf of the Golf Committee and The Foundation,

Kind regards,

Debbie Haight

10 Hast

Secretary Enclosure

"Working to Build A Healthy Community"

PO Box 820 Digby, NS BOV 1A0
75 Warwick Street (902)245-2501 ext. 3362
E-mail: digbyfoundation@eastlink.ca